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Friday 28 May 2021 

Y3 Trip to Peterborough 

Dear parents and carers 

On Tuesday 15 June, the children in both Y3 classes will be going on a visit to Flag Fen, in 
Peterborough, as part of their learning about the Stone Age. 

The coach will leave school at 9am that morning. It is essential that your child arrives at 
school on time that day as the bus will not be able to wait for latecomers. 

We aim to return to school by 3pm, traffic permitting. Parents/carers will be notified of any 
change of arrival time via Parent Hub. 

During the day, each class will take part in different Stone Age workshops run by the staff at 
the site at Flag Fen. This will enhance their learning about the period of history we are 
studying. Look out on our website and school social media accounts for photos of them in 
action. 

All children must wear their school uniform for the trip and bring suitable outdoor coat and 
footwear. They will also need to bring a packed lunch and a drink (please do not book a hot 
meal on the day of the trip unless it is the packed lunch). There is NO NEED to bring any 
money or cameras. 

If your child suffers from travel sickness, please ensure that they are given the appropriate 
medication. If a further tablet is required for the return journey, please place this in a clearly 
marked envelope with your child’s name and instructions for taking. This should be handed 
to their class teacher on the morning of the trip. 

The cost of the trip is £14.50 per child, for which we kindly request a voluntary contribution 
by Friday 11 June at the latest. If for any reason you have difficulty making this payment, 
please contact the school in confidence. Should sufficient contributions not be received, the 
trip may be cancelled. Payment requests will now be sent via Parenthub, you may need to 
update the app to receive the latest information. If you have any problems setting this up, 
please contact the school office. 

Yours sincerely, 

Miss Taylor and Miss Ireland 

 


